
  

Visit www.mass.gov/dcr or www.naspd.org for more information. 
 

First Day Hike at South Cape Beach 
from 10:00am to 12:00pm  

 

~Meet at South Cape Beach,                                          

668 Great Oak Road, Mashpee, MA~ 
 

 

Celebrate the New Year with a First Day Hike at South 

Cape Beach State Park as we walk the beach with views 

of Martha’s Vineyard. Staff will point out any interesting 

discoveries along the way and will discuss some research 

being done at nearby salt marshes. 
 

Warm up with hot cocoa and conversation after the hike.  
 

The hike is one mile (1), about 60 minutes long.  Be 

prepared for cold weather: dress in layers and wear winter 

boots. Dogs are welcome on-leash.  

            
  

The Department of  
Conservation and  

Recreation invites you  
to join all 50 states on  

January 1, 2025 for a 
First Day Hike! 

 

 

Share your adventures @MassDCR 

  


